
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Cannon Valley Fair Association Medallion Hunt 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 

 

BACKGROUND 

Greg Kurtz of The Cannon Valley Fair Association attended the May 5, 

2022 Park Board meeting to request permission to hide a Cannon Valley 

Fair Medallion in one of City parks as part of the Cannon Valley Fair 

event.  The medallion would be hidden in the month of May and the 

medallion hunt will conclude approximately one week before the 

Cannon Valley Fair.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to permit The Cannon 

Valley Fair Association to conduct a medallion hunt as recommended 

by the Park Board. 


